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This is a poorly disguised voter suppression tactic. Oregon's vote-by-mail process is 

a remarkably efficient and secure way of ensuring that every eligible Oregonian's 

voice is heard. It always has been and unless those who wish harm to it have their 

way, it always will be. We will not stand for this foolishness, Senator David Brock 

Smith.  


